
19/05/20                                                                                                                                 
Dear parents and caregivers, 
 
It was so good to have our school back today. Our school was alive with happy children, enjoying seeing                   
their friends and teachers again. The staff have all loved seeing the children and being back to a new                   
normal.  
 
The routines of handwashing, sanitising and staying out of each others’ breathing zones have been               
established today, and over the next few days we will look to embed these. 
 
Thank you for assisting us to ensure our plans for drop off and pick up worked. The children did such a                     
great job in collecting siblings and getting to the right gate. The plan worked very well today, helped by the                    
weather. Hopefully now the children know the drop off and pick up routines and these too will become part                   
of our new normal for as long as we need them. 
 
Again, I have loved hearing, seeing and chatting with our children today. We are all happy to be back and                    
look forward to the rest of the term. We will return to a usual fortnightly newsletter, unless we are having to                     
make any major changes, following any Government or Ministry of Education requirements. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support of our school. 
 
Ngā mihi  
 
Stephen Grady 
Principal 
Greenhithe School 
 


